David Corrion

I do not support the proposal from WA. DOE placing the proposed limits on rural Whatcom county
wells. The rural wells draw less than 1% from the aquifer and 95% of that is returned. The wells are
not the problem so this action is not the solution. It will cause rural property de-valuation and
restriction. The burden for a long term solution is unfairly being placed on rural landowners. City
and community water systems contribute to water use from various sources but do not shoulder the
same level of burden as rural landowners. A solution should be arrived at that is comprehensive and
fair to all.



